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CITY OF PITTSBURGH
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
CITY-COUNTY BUILDING
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October 19, 2022


Dear President and Members of Council:

This letter is to request approval for a resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Finance, on behalf of the City of Pittsburgh, to enter into an encroachment easement (Easement) with Jason and Stefanie Small to permit certain structures to encroach City property (Parcel ID 87-C-60).


Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,



Jennifer Gula	
Acting Director of Finance/Treasurer
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